
Mr. Fredrik Jörgensen
Director-General for Administrative Affairs
Swedish Ministry for Foreign Affairs
Sweden
via
H.E. Ambassador Elinor Hammarskjold

19 November 2012

Dear Mr. Jörgensen,
We kindly ask your assistance in providing answers to the following questions:
---1- Ms. Martina Quick wrote in her email from Thursday, August 23, 2012: 
I have been in touch with the MFA in Stockholm – they have prepared a written 
answer which will be sent to you shortly. 
Please note that as of today I have not received this letter. Of course it is 
possible that it was sent but thus far it has not reached my postal address. If 
this is the case, however, could I kindly request that it please be sent again.
---2- Could I kindly ask you to inform us what, according to Swedish law, 
“the rights are of a family member of a missing person” in its relationship with 
your government? We ask this in order to assist some of Raoul Wallenberg’s 
relatives in order to request certain actions be taken to advance the search for 
him and to be informed about any findings by your government’s efforts in 
the search.
---3- Ambassador Hamrin, wrote in his letter dated 30 April 2003, 
“ we believe that financial incentives for factual information about Raoul 
Wallenberg might only lead to more dubious “witnesses” coming forward.” 
Can you please inform us if the Swedish government is prepared now to issue 
a financial incentive for  factual information about Raoul Wallenberg, if the 
money for the  financial incentive  is provided by a third party?
Thank you in advance for considering this request. We kindly request an 
answer to the above questions by 1 December 2012, then the urgency of the 
search for information cannot be overstated, since the witnesses, who may 
have factual information,  we are attempting to find are most likely in their 
80s or 90s and their life expectancies are obviously limited.
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